derving up Stone Soup for a good cause

United Way of Northern Ozaukee kicked
off its annual campaign Saturday with a
Stone Soup event, during which volunteers
packaged 100 quarts of a vegetable soup
prepared with donated produce for distribution
by the food pantry at Family Sharing of
Ozaukee and then enjoyed a soup luncheon.
Grace Steiner, 3, of Grafton, was eager to
dig into her bowl of soup (photo below).
Volunteers Cathy Funk (left in photo at right)
and Jeannie Thompson ladled soup into
containers before the meal. The United Way
of Northern Ozaukee hopes to raise $300,000
this year to support 14 community agencies.
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